Andrew Molly [Drew]

—=
From: Cari-Michel Lacaille <“
Sent: Monday, August 4, 2025 7:48 AM
To: Andrew Molly [Drew]
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Issuance of Permit

[[ WARNING: External e-mail. Avoid clicking on links or attachments. We will NEVER ask for a
password, username, payment or to take action from an email. When in doubt, please forward to
SecurityAlert@cctexas.com. ]]

Mr. Molly,

“Active” in CID denotes that the Chief Clerk’s office hasn’t closed the file. Closing the file is an
administrative function that can take some time after a permit is issued and isn’t necessarily related to
the permit application status. The Commission issued TPDES Permit No. WQ0005289000 on March 18,
2025. There are no pending motions for rehearing. All motions for rehearing were denied by operation of
law on May 12, 2025. At this time, the Commission’s issuance of the permit is the subject of a lawsuit.

Sincerely,

Cari-Michel La Caille

Cari-Michel La Caille, Director

Office of Water

Texas Commission on Environmental Quality
Phone:

E-Mail: t .texas.gov




